
     Friends of Flockton 
Barnsley Road 

Wakefield WF4 4DH 

Tel: 01924 326800 

Email: office@flocktonschool.co.uk 

 

 

        Monday 16th November 2020 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

As Christmas is fast approaching, we are keen for the children to engage in as many festive 

activities as we can.  Due to the current restrictions in place, Friends of Flockton have worked 

closely with Flockton School to come up with some fun Christmas events for them. 

  

One event to be held in school and run by the teachers is the opportunity for each child to 

decorate a ceramic Christmas tile to create the perfect decoration for your Christmas tree.   

 

In order for this to happen, the tiles are to be purchased, in advance, at a cost of £1.50 each 

and payment to school is needed by Friday the 4th of December.  Due to the amount of tiles 

that we have, only 1 tile can be purchased per child.  

 

Please complete the below form and return to the school along with your payment as soon as 

possible.  

 

___________________________________________________________________________ 

 

I enclose a £1.50 payment for the Christmas ceramic tile decoration. 

 

 

Child's Name:  ______________________ 

 

 

Child's Class:  ______________________ 
 


